
email: roads@tourofcambridgeshire.com

Very Cool Events Ltd
Company number: 9686725  (registered in England and Wales)  

www.tourofcambridgeshire.com

Tour of Cambridgeshire 2016
Final information for Residents & Businesses

The Tour of Cambridgeshire will take place on 4th and 5th June 2016.

We wanted to remind you that the event will be passing through your area and that details 
of the route, road closures and timings can be found at www.tourofcambridgeshire.com.

The official road signage will show the maximum time of the disruption however, the 
majority of residents will be affected for between two and six hours. We understand the 
inconvenience that may be caused and therefore we are going to make a conscious effort 
to ensure the roads are opened at the earliest possible opportunity. Specific details can be 
found on the website.

If you have any specific questions, please email roads@tourofcambridgeshire.com. 
Alternatively, you can leave a message on our telephone line and we will get back to you; 
0333 344 1195.

Tour of Cambridgeshire Team


